	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Program Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF November, 2007 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --  8 Schools     6 Principals      3 Superintendents

	

	Amboy (T,P,GC)                         Illini Bluffs (T, P)                          Farmington (T,GC,P)     

Galesburg (T,CD,P)                    Midland (T,S)                              Morton (T,GC,P)

                             Putnam County                        Rock Island (P, VP)

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 0

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 

	

	·  Quad City Vo-Tec Meeting/FCAE Update – Henry County ROE – Atkinson, IL

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 

	

	· District 1 Ag Literacy Coordinators Meeting – Trappers Creek Grill – Geneseo, IL
· FCAE Staff Meeting Conference Call – District 1 Field Office – Joy, IL

· Elite Conference – Lake Land College – Mattoon, IL

· ICAE/ILCAE Annual Meeting – Richland Community College – Decatur, IL

· Illinois Association of School Boards Conference – Hyatt Regency – Chicago, IL

· Rock Island High School Curriculum Meeting – Johnny’s Steakhouse – Moline, IL

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Began planning for Made For Excellence Professional Development

· Completed work on National Convention Bus Trip

· Prepared for District Ag Literacy Coordinator meeting

· Began Ag Program start-up talks with Rock Island High School

· Provided On-site Technical Assistance to Agriculture Programs

· Other various Office Duties

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 2747

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	This month I was able to finish visiting all of my new schools to the District. I have also been visiting with administrators about retiring teachers and potentially adding teachers to current programs. This is very rewarding and exciting. DeAnne Bloomberg from the Rock Island Farm Bureau has put me in contact with some staff at Rock Island High School and we have begun discussions about adding an Agriculture program. They are interested in the Horticulture/Science curriculum as well as Agriculture Mechanics. This is exciting as well, however I want to be sure to emphasize the importance of FFA in this process so we can build a very well rounded, sustainable program… Time will tell.


